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Morrow County Schools, in partnership with families and communities, provide each student the opportunity to develop values, 

knowledge, skills and self-confidence to become life-long learners and responsible citizens. 
 
 

Morrow County School District prohibits discrimination and harassment on any basis 
protected by law, including but not limited to, an individual’s perceived or actual race, 
religion, color, national or ethnic origin, mental or physical disability, marital status, sex, 
sexual orientation, age, pregnancy, familial status, economic status, veterans’ status or 
genetic information in providing education or access to benefits of education services, 
activities and programs in accordance with Title VI, Title VII, Title IX and other civil rights 
or discrimination issues; Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended; the 
Americans with Disabilities Act; and the Americans with Disabilities Act Amendments Act 
of 2008, Title II of the Genetic Information Nondiscrimination act of 2008. 
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P.O. Box 100 
Heppner, OR  97836 
http://www.morrow.k12.or.us 
 
Phone: 541-676-9128 
Fax: 541-676-5742 

 
 
 
 
January 16, 2018 
 
Dan Daltoso 
Umatilla-Morrow Head Start 
110 NE 4th Street 
Hermiston, OR 97838 
 
Dear Dan,  
 
Pursuant to previous conversations, Morrow County School District is interested in the property and 
modular buildings located next to Riverside Jr/Sr High School.  We are inquiring about a purchase price 
of this property (and buildings) for future educational use due to the growth and expansion currently 
taking place in Boardman.  
 
Please contact me at your earliest convenience to discuss moving forward with this information.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Dirk Dirksen  
Superintendent 
Morrow County School District 
 
 


